
Third Green Flag for St. Louis. 

The St Louis Students have shown excellent initiative over the past number of 

years, since becoming part of the Green Schools Ireland Programme, under the 

direction and co-ordination of Ms. Geraldine Molloy and Ms. Christine Gormally.  

The school has been awarded flags for Litter and Waste management and energy 

conservation. Their efforts are ongoing however, as they have recently been 

awarded their third green flag for Water Conservation, with a massive saving of 

31%, 436 units over the last year. 

The flag was awarded after a visit from Mayo County Council Environmental 

Officer, Laura Henehan who was very impressed with the St. Louis School and 

their performance to date. 

Two students will be selected to represent the school at a Presentation where 

they will receive the flag at an award ceremony and the flag raising celebration 

will take place at St. Louis in September 2015. 

The students and staff of St. Louis will continue to work effortlessly as over the 

next two years they will be working on the Transport theme along with 

maintaining the other completed teams of Litter and waste management and the 

conservation of water and energy.  

 

 

 

 


